" Do hospitals expect any changes in

= volume/admissions due to health
care reform? If so, how will this impact
Environmental Services (EVS)?




" If in fact there is an expected change
" in service levels, where is that volume
anticipated to present for care? Is AHE’s
membership appropriately situated to be
a player/provider of EVS services in those
settings?







